
WAMS RC Club Newsletter - December 2023

Subject: Next Club Meeting - Christmas Gift of Giving and, White Elephant Gift Exchange
$25 or less

Dear Club Members,
I hope this message finds you all in good health and high spirits. I am writing to inform
you about our upcoming club meeting, where we will discuss an exciting initiative called
the "Christmas Gift of Giving." Additionally, I would like to extend an invitation to join me
in decluttering our homes through a collective spring cleaning effort, the proceeds of
which will greatly benefit our beloved club.

Date: 12/18/23
Time: 06:30
Location: Spring Creek BBQ

1. “Unite and illuminate: Spreading Holiday Joy Through Giving”
As the holiday season approaches, let us embrace the spirit of giving by coming together
to make a difference. We will brainstorm and plan charitable activities during our next
meeting to spread joy and kindness within our community. By focusing our efforts on
philanthropic endeavors, we have an incredible opportunity to impact the lives of those
in need positively.

2. Spring Cleaning for a Cause:
In conjunction with the Christmas Gift of Giving, I urge all members to participate in a
comprehensive spring cleaning exercise. By thoroughly assessing our possessions, we
can identify items that are no longer needed or valuable to us personally but can benefit
someone else. These items can be either sold or donated to generate proceeds that will
be directly channeled into our club's funds. We can collectively make a significant
contribution towards the improvement of our activities, resources, and overall club
experience.

During our club meeting, I encourage each of you to share the items you intend to sell or
donate. This will not only create a sense of camaraderie and enthusiasm but also enable
us to coordinate our efforts effectively.
Your participation in both the Gift of Giving and the spring cleaning exercise will have a
profound impact on our club's ability to thrive and serve our members optimally. Let's
demonstrate our commitment to the community and exemplify the true spirit of our club.

Please make it a priority to attend the January club meeting so we can discuss these
initiatives in detail. I look forward to engaging in a fruitful dialogue and witnessing the
collective power of our club in action!

Warm regards, Merry Christmas and Happy New Yers!

Joseph Salazar “Saladbar”
WAMS RC CLUB Communications Director
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